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Gentet ,  Matthias 

From: 
Sent: 05 September 2013 13.22 
To: Planning 
Subject: Water house development - 2011/4390/P 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Orange 

As a walker on Hampstead Heath and a regular user of the ladies pond, strongly object to the long, on going 
disruption that has been, is ,and will be long into the future occasioned by the unnecessary development of 

the Water House. 
A development that will subject the majority, users of Hampstead Heath, to much inconvenience, degrade 
the natural environment and cause considerable disruption to the member of the Bowls Club, in order to 
benefit a wealthy property owner who evidently has no concern for the wider communities good. 
It had been hoped that the Planning Department would have been more sensitive to these wider issues. 
Una Howe 
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